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Cancellation of Local Notice to Mariners No 083 of 2025 –  
Mellieħa Bay re-organisation of moorings 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that Local Notice 
to Mariners No 083 of 2025 regarding Mellieħa Bay re-organisation of moorings is to be 
cancelled until further notice. 
 
 
Local Notice to Mariners No 083 of 2025 is hereby CANCELLED. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


